
October 28 
19 3 5

Dear Mr. Boss,

I am sorry that I have not written 

earlier, but I have been away again from Montreal 

since my return from Ottawa. I wanted to thank 

you once again for your great kindness in devoting 

so much tioe to showing ho the beautias jî your city. 

I shall no longer feel a stranger when I visit 

Ottawa.

Yours sincerely,

P* D. Boss, Lsq., LL.D», 
The "Ottawa Journal", 
Ottawa. Ont.


